
From:LIQUIDAMBAR Arboricultural Engineers
Sent:Tue, 27 Oct 2020 09:14:03 +0000 (UTC)
To:Planningtrees
Subject:Re: Application Incomplete Letter for Application No TPP/0860/20

Correction to previous email.

It should read:

I confirm T1-T2 2xHolly and T4- T5 2xLawsons Cypress are located at 1 Bells Hill EN5 
2SE. 

T3 Oak is located at 3 Bells Hill EN5 2SE

Regards

Francis Mabbett
Liquidambar

On Tuesday, 27 October 2020, 07:01:35 GMT, Planningtrees 
<trees.planningtrees@barnet.gov.uk> wrote: 

Thank you for your e-mail. This is a courtesy automatic reply to let you know we have received your 
message. One of the team will attend to your e-mail as soon as possible, but please be aware that response 
times will be affected by volume of work and unplanned staff absence

This email and any attachments to it are intended solely for the individual to whom it is 
addressed. It may contain sensitive or confidential material and should be handled 
accordingly. However, it is recognised that, as an intended recipient of this email, you 
may wish to share it with those who have a legitimate interest in the contents.

If you have received this email in error and you are not the intended recipient you must 
not disclose, distribute, copy or print any of the information contained or attached within 
it, all copies must be deleted from your system. Please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst we take reasonable steps to identify software viruses, any attachments to this 
email may contain viruses which our anti-virus software has failed to identify. No 
liability can be accepted, and you should therefore carry out your own anti-virus checks 
before opening any documents.



Please note: Information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure 
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information 
Regulations 2004.

This message has been scanned by Exchange Online Protection.


